Langar C of E Primary School

Barnstone Road Langar Nottingham NG13 9HH 01949 860056



Dear Parents,

I am sure it will come as no surprise that, following the announcement of school closures, the residential to Rock UK will not be going ahead. We fully understand the financial and emotional implications of this and wish to reassure you.

As yet, we are unable to ascertain whether Rock UK will return the money we have paid, however, either via the insurance we have through the Local Authority or if necessary from our school budget **we will ensure you get all of the money you have paid reimbursed.** We will do our upmost to do this as quickly as possible but I am sure you can appreciate that this is a difficult time.

It is upsetting to think about the children missing out on their residential experience, and Mr Owen-Jones, Mrs George and Mrs Petchell all share your disappointment. We are happy to have memories of your children on the trips they have taken part in including the residential they had last year, and we look back on them fondly.

We thank you for your patience and support over this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Brown